
National Motor Freight Classification (NMFC) Changes 
 
Are you ready for the upcoming NMFC changes taking effect this year? 
 
The first change, called “Docket 2025-1”, is set for implementation on July 19, 2025, while 
the second change, “Docket 2025-2”, is tentatively scheduled to be released for review on 
August 28, 2025. 
 
What’s Changing? 
Docket 2025-1 changes aim to accomplish the following major NMFC improvements: 
 

• Standardize the density scale for LTL freight with no handling, stowability, and 
liability issues 

• Unique identifiers for freight with special handling, stowability, or liability needs 
• Condensed and modernized commodity listings 
• Improved usability of the ClassIT classification tool 

 
How Can You Prepare? 
With these changes occurring industry-wide, SEFL customers can prepare by leveraging 
current NMFTA and SEFL resources. 
 
NMFTA Recommended Resources 

• Follow the NMFTA’s announcements and changes at www.NMFCchanges.com  
• Register for the free NMFC Item Lookup Tool to determine if your NMFC Item(s) will 

be affected by the NMFC Docket 2025-1 changes (www.GetClassification.com) 
• Register (paid) for the NMFC ClassIT tool, which will soon transition to ClassIT+ 

(https://classit.nmfta.org/)  
 
SEFL Recommended Resources & Steps 

• Update saved commodity files in your Transportation Management System (TMS) 
• For MySEFL users, be sure to update the NMFC Item(s) listed in your Commodity 

Manager and Template Manager (www.sefl.com) 
• Bypass all NMFC Item Number requirements and changes by transitioning to 

dimensional-based Dynamic Pricing – contact your Account Manager for details 
 

 
Thanks for doing your part to prepare for this important industry-wide change. 

Please contact your Account Manager with any specific questions. 
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